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Hunt Military CommuniƟes celebrates the 

youngest members of our communiƟes. The 

smallest warriors, the children, oŌen make 

some of the most significant sacrifices 

moving from state to state, school to school, 

and having parents deployed for long 

periods, along with the miriad other 

challenges military families face. We are 

proud to acknowledge and support the tremendous strength and 

resiliency children of our military families display. To recognize 

military children, we have launched our 2nd annual “Hunt LiƩle 

Heroes.” We ask that your children share stories of what they think it 

takes to be a hero and how they’ve been a posiƟve influence in their 

community. Applicants are asked to submit a 300‐word essay, a video 

no longer than 2 minutes, or a drawing telling their “Hero Story” in 

their own unique way. For the “younger” heroes, a photo with a short 

capƟon may also be submiƩed. All applicants will receive a 

complimentary Hunt LiƩle Heroes cape and mask. We will select the 

top three submissions and give a cash prize to each. Applicants can 

visit hƩps://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship/ to 

see if they qualify, and to submit their story. From all of us here at 

HMC, thank you for your service and sacrifice.   

Best, 

 

 

 

John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommuniƟes.com 

Our President’s Message 

 CEL Survey 
Congrats to all our CEL Winners! And a big thank you to everyone 

who responded to the survey this year. Your opinion on the 

community helps us know how we are doing. We greatly appreciate 

all the feedback that was provided and always look forward to serving 

our families.  

Goodfellow Family Housing  
2025 Longhorn Drive, San Angelo, TX 76905 

Phone: 325-651-8369  
Facebook: Goodfellow Family Housing 

Happy Saint Patrick’s Day!   

SAVE THE DATES 
March 4 
Last day to apply for the Hunt Heroes Foundation 
scholarship! For more information visit: hƩps://
www.huntheroesfoundaƟon.org/  
 

    

Ruby Robledo -Community Director  

Gary Scott  -Maintenance Director  

Jerry Peacher-Maintenance Supervisor  

Violett Williams -Community Supervisor  

Brad Downing-Maintenance Technician  

Mitchel Marro-Maintenance Technician 

Ray Havins-Maintenance Technician 

Michelle Reed-Resident Service Specialist  

Alice Rivera -Resident Service Specialist  

Office Hours: Monday—Friday 8 a.m.—5 p.m.  

After Hour Emergency Maintenance : (325) 651-8369 

Email: Goodfellowleasing@huntcompanies.com 

STAFF LIST 

Pick Up After Your Pet and Always Utilize a 
Leash  

We love that pets are part of the Housing community! However, dogs 

must be on a leash at all Ɵmes when outside the fenced area of the 

housing unit. Please be considerate about picking up aŌer your pet 

when taking them outside to enjoy the surroundings. We appreciate 

your help in keeping our outdoor spaces clean and beauƟful.  

Unsupervised Children 

Please keep your eyes on young children (and someƟmes older ones) 

as adult supervision is key in prevenƟng injuries or dangerous 

situaƟons.  


